
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School Uniform – new supplier. 

As we have recently updated our school logo, and with the new cashless systems that 

schools have to abide to, we decided to review the suppliers of our school uniform.   

Therefore Mid Wales Embroidery will now be providing our school uniform.  Please find a 

price list for your information overleaf. 

To order your child’s uniform you will need to email the company giving details of the 

school attended, garment required, colour (if applicable)  and size.  You can then pay for 

the items with a BACS payment.  Their account details can be found at the bottom of the 

order sheet.  Please use your child’s name as reference as this will help them to cross check 

orders. 

The school uniform colours are remaining the same and we are only changing the School 

Logo.  Therefore, there is no need for you to change your child’s school uniform to the new 

design if their present uniform still fits them.   

Please contact the school if you have any queries. 

Many thanks 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Russell Cadwallader 

Headteacher 




